
From: Casey Leon
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Roosevelt Park
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 1:49:03 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am writing in support of turf fields at Roosevelt park. As a former Malden athlete and the mother of a current
Malden athlete I have seen first hand how our city would benefit from turf.

Sincerely,
Casey E. Leon McDougall
34 Glenmere Ave apt 2

Sent from my iPhone

----------
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